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WQ.5/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES   

BY DEPUTY K.F. MOREL OF ST. LAWRENCE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 15th JANUARY 2019 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister provide details of the amounts spent in each of 2017 and 2018 by States departments on 

on-Island service providers (i.e. corporate entities or sole traders incorporated or tax-resident in Jersey) as 

well as the amount spent during the same period on off-Island service providers? 

 

 

Answer 
 

Officers are working to produce a report that can extract the data needed to answer this question. It has 

not been possible to do so by the sitting of 15th January. The answer will be provided to the questioner 

and the Assembly as soon as it is available. 

 

 

 

 

 


